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July 20, 2017 
 
State of Arizona 
Secretary of State Michele Reagan 
1700 W. Washington Street, FL. 7 
Phoenix, AZ 85007-2808 
 

Re. Public Records Request 
 
Dear Public Records Manager: 

 
Pursuant to Arizona’s public records law, A.R.S. § 39-121 et seq., the 

ACLU of Arizona hereby requests the right to examine and copy or to be 
furnished with copies of public records in the possession of the office of the 
Arizona Secretary of State. These records are not sought for any commercial 
purpose. Nevertheless, we agree to reimburse you for reasonable costs 
associated with producing the requested records. If the costs will exceed 
$50, please let us know before you incur the costs. When possible, we prefer 
to receive information in electronic format, especially if electronic copies 
will lower the cost of production. If your agency or department does not 
maintain the records below, please advise who does and include the proper 
custodian’s name and address when possible. 
 

If the request is denied in whole or in part, please justify any 
redactions or withholdings by referencing the specific grounds on which the 
information is withheld under the Public Records Law. All divisible portions 
of otherwise exempt material must be produced. We reserve the right to 
appeal your decision to withhold any information.   
 

We seek the following records in the possession of the state of 
Arizona: 

 
1. All records provided to the Presidential Advisory Commission 

on Election Integrity (“Commission”) in response to Vice Chair 
Kris W. Kobach’s June 28, 2017 letter soliciting “your views 
and recommendations,” including all responses to the seven 
questions posed in the June 28, 2017 letter, and any 
supporting records provided; 

 
2. All records containing, referring to, supporting, or related to 

your “views and recommendations” to the Commission;
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3. All communications and documents related to your response to the 
June 28, 2017 letter; and, 

 
4. From January 1, 2017 to present, all communications between your 

office and the Commission or any member or agent of the 
commission, including but not limited to, J. Christian Adams, Ken 
Blackwell, Luis E. Borunda, Matthew Dunlap, Bill Gardner, Kris 
Kobach, Alan Lamar King, Connie Lawson, Christy McCormick, Vice 
President Mike Pence, and Hans von Spakovsky.   

 
Please comply with this request on or before July 31, 2017 (see A.R.S. 

§39-121(D)(1) and (E), public records must be furnished “promptly”). For 
your convenience, these documents may be emailed to 602-773-6008. or 
mailed to ACLU of Arizona, Attn. Darrell Hill, P.O. Box 17148, Phoenix, 
Arizona 85013. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 
via email at 602-773-6008. or by phone at 602-773-6008.  

 
Thank you very much for your prompt attention to this request. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Darrell Hill 
Staff Attorney, ACLU of Arizona 


